








From: sherchan bishwa [mailto:bishwa_sher@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2006 10:14 AM 
To: Lisa Pool 
Subject: Coming up devlopment at Wakrausa Clinton parkway 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
  
We have come to know that there is a plan to build a shopping complex, convenience 
store with gas station at the North East corner of Wakarusa Dr.  & Clinton PKWY. As we 
are also running a convenience store called Miller Mart at the same area we have some 
concerns about a permission being granted to build a similar type of store by the city. 
  
We think there should be proper plan in place for more than one convenience store to 
exist in that area. We think that the west side of Lawrence should not be crowded as other 
areas of Lawrence and, we strongly believe on the preservation of the natural beauty of 
Clinton Lake also.  
  
Business in that area is seasonal, convenience store like ours has to depend very much 
on the business we do during the summer season. The area of our convenience store is 
nearly 4000 square foot, a full-equipped restaurant with 1400 square foot is also inside the 
convenience store but for last 4 years four restaurants have closed their business not able 
to succeed due to less traffic. At present we are serving sand witch in that area but we are 
not able to make up for the salary of one staff. 
  
We strongly believe in competition but do not see enough traffic in that area at the present 
for more than one convenience store with gas station to survive.  We don’t think that the 
City will be happy to see 2 similar business fail at that area. We are more than happy to 
show our financial data if need be. 
  
If you have any question regarding our concern please let me know. We always want to 
see beautiful and quiet Lawrence. 
  
Thanking You 
  
Sincerely 
  
  
Bishwa Sherchan 
Miller Mart 
2301 Wakarusa Dr, Suite A 
Lawrence KS 66047 
785-749-1666 
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